
 
 
 
 
 

HAS YOUR SCHOOL PLANNED A TRIP TO THE ROYAL NORFOLK SHOW? 
 
 

If so, your school pupils are being invited to visit the Norfolk Criminal Justice Board stand 
(number 254) at the Royal Norfolk Show on Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th June 
2005. 
 
The stand will include displays from Norfolk Constabulary, the Crown Prosecution Service, 
Her Majesty’s Court Service, the Probation Service, Norfolk’s Youth Offending Team, the 
Prison Service and Victim Support, where pupils will be able to learn about the criminal 
justice system and find out about career opportunities within the criminal justice agencies. 
 
There will also be plenty of fun and exciting activities, including an interactive life-size 
board game where the player walks around the criminal justice system and every player 
who makes it to the finish will receive a prize. 
 
Children will also have the opportunity to win their next birthday party at the Marriott 
Sprowston Manor Hotel and Country Club in Norwich by taking part in a special criminal 
justice quiz and everyone who enters will get a free goody bag. 
 
On top of all this everyone will also have the chance to help build teepees with the Youth 
Offending Team, meet the drugs dogs from Norwich Prison and have their picture taken on 
a police motorbike. 
 
Norfolk’s criminal justice agencies look forward to welcoming you and your pupils to our 
stand at the Royal Norfolk Show and we hope you have a fantastic day. 
 
 
If you would like more information, please contact Nina White, Communications Officer for 
the Norfolk Criminal Justice Board on 01603 276295 or email 
whiten@norfolk.pnn.police.uk
. 
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